
CENTER FOR SPIRITUAL ENLIGHTENMENT, NSAC (CSE) 
 

 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM - 2018 
 
The CSE membership year is January 1 through December 31.  Members normally renew their 

membership at the beginning of each calendar year.  Only current members may actively 

participate in church business.  This includes voting at the Annual Meeting for the CSE Board 

election and on church issues. 
 
Please submit this completed form with your membership renewal fee to assist us in accurately 

updating CSE member records. Your completed member information will be included in our 

CSE Membership Directory. 
 
Membership renewals are $40 each year. *This includes a $15 fee that is sent to NSAC (the 

National Spiritualist Association of Churches, our national organization).  Membership is for one 

calendar year and late renewals are not prorated. We encourage you to add an additional tax-

deductible donation to your check. 
 
*If financial circumstances make this a hardship for you, please indicate here by checking this box.   

MEMBER INFORMATION -- Please complete all applicable information. 

This information will be used to compile the 2018 CSE Membership Directory. 
 
Name __________________________________________________________________ 

Address ________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone ________________________    Cell Phone _________________________   

E-Mail _____________________________________  

[CSE Newsletter will be e-mailed to your provided e-mail address automatically unless you opt out here □] 
 

SUPPORT the CSE (OPTIONAL) 
List any special interests and experience in church administration, finances, public relations, 

fund-raising, music, writing, speaking, and instruction of children or adults, especially as relates 

to volunteerism with CSE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Failure to pay dues by March 31, 2018 shall be deemed delinquent  
 

Please mail your completed form and renewal check to CSE, Attn: 

Membership, PO Box 6630, Falls Church, VA  22040-6630, or deliver it to the 

church.  Thank you for your assistance and your continued support of the Center 

for Spiritual Enlightenment, NSAC. 
Revised January 14, 2018 


